Most Urgent
No.EDN-HE(21)A(3)06/2019-V

Directorate of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234_E.mail:dhe-sml-hp@gov.in, Fax:2812882

Dated Shimla-1 the 21st December,2019
To

The Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
All the Districts in Himachal Pradesh

All the Principal/Headmaster,
Govt. Sen. Sec./ High Schools in,
(Only Summer Closing Schools)
Himachal Pradesh

Subject:- Regarding Rescheduling of Four Days Vacations of Summer Closing
Schools.
In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 20-12-
2019, the 04 days vacations of Summer Closing Schools have been now_adjusted we.e.f.

01-01-2020 to 04-01-2020, instead of/ in place of 22-12-2019 to 25-12-2019. Therefore, the

winter break in Summer Closing Schools will be now commencing w.e.f. 26-12-2019 upto
04-01-2020.

You are, therefore, directed to take appropriate action in the matter

accordingly as mentioned hereinabove.

N JX S,

(Dr. Rakesh Bhardwayj)

Joint Director o T Education -
Himachal Prade%gmg;% =l
Endst. Even Dated Shimla-1 the 21st December, 2019
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:- 21 DEC 2019
1 The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal
\/ Pradesh, Shimla.
g The Technical Officer, IT Cell with the direction to upload the Same on
the Departmental website. i, S R AT

3. Guard file.
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Joint Director of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh



